Ov E R - Over-the-Rhine Community Council
= P.O. Box 662
RH I N E Cincinnati OH 45201

COMMUNITY COUNCIL

March 9, 2021
Cincinnati City Council
801 Plum Street
Cincinnati, OH 45202

Sent Via Email
Subject: Central Parkway Planning Effort
Dear Members of Council:

On Monday, March 9, the Over-the-Rhine Community Council issued the following statement about
proposed changes to Central Parkway:

We are very interested in a public process discussing possible changes to Central Parkway.

We look forward to hearing updates about proposals and ask that the city Planning Department
take the lead in doing research and fully engaging the community, including residents living nearby
the Parkway, to hear about needs and goals for the Parkway in the future.

As with other public works projects, The OQver-the-Rhine Community Council will be happy to

review and vote on any proposal from this private stakeholder group and encourages significant
community engagement between now and then.

Respectfully,
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Maurice Wagoner
President
Over-the-Rhine Community Council

c:  Katherine Keough-Jurs, Holly Collinsworth, OTRCC Board of Trustees



